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Welcome  

 

Hello and a very warm welcome to the latest edition of 

Baillieston Community Care News Bulletin.   
 

I hope you enjoy reading this newsletter, and if you have any 

feedback, or have ideas for articles you would like us to feature, 

please contact me on 0141 771 6478 or email david@bailliestoncommunitycare.co.uk 

Regards David , Operations Director 

 
 

Client Social Evening 
 

Due to the unprecedented success of our inaugural client 

social evening we held in December, we are now planning the 

next event which will take the form of a ‘Spring Fling’.  We are 

hoping to arrange this at the end of April, and we will confirm 

further details over the next few weeks. 
 

 
 

Service User Forum 
 

Our next service user meeting will take place on Wednesday 

13th April 2016 between 11:00am & 1:00pm.  If you would like 

to come along and join us to hear more about what’s 

happening within the organisation and contribute to future 

developments, then please give us a call.  
 

Recent New Appointments 
 

I am delighted to announce that Stacey Patrick has been 

appointed Care Co-ordinator and will take up the post on 

Monday 14th March 2016.  We wish Stacey all the very best 

in her new role.   

 

We would also like to announce the appointment of 3 new 

Team Leaders to our Care at Home Service.  The successful 

canditates are Catherine Main, Elaine O’Brien and 

Bernadette Devlin who will take up their post on Monday 

29th February 2016. We are all very excited to have them on 

board, and are once again proud to be able to offer these opportunities to our staff as 

a result of continued growth and success.  
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Baby News! 
 

It is with great pleasure that we can announce that Rosalind 

Innes our Home Care Supervisor gave birth to a beautiful baby 

boy on Friday 12th February 2016 at 12.45pm.  Rosa and her 

partner James have named him Oliver James and we are all 

looking forward to meeting mum and baby in the next few 

weeks. 

 
 

New Staff & Leavers 
 

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to the following staff who have recently 

joined our care at home team: 

 

Anne Marie McLean, Charlene Wason,         

Morganne Jenkins, Linda McCulloch & Sharon Hendry 
 

We would also like to say farewell to Margaret Bryce and Nicole 

Johnson and we thank them for all their support to the organisation. 

 

RECRUITING NOW 
 

We  are continuing with our recent recruitment drive for 

additional Home Support Workers which so far has been very 

successful and we hope to add even more members to the 

team in the coming weeks.  We have extended our marketing 

of vacancies to include a banner outside the main office, 

advertising boards at Baillieston Train Station and various internet platforms and social 

media presence.   

 

Comments, Complaints & Feedback 
 

We are always happy to accept your feedback on our services, so please get in touch. 

 

      Call us:  0141 771 6478 or 0141 771 5655 

 

      Email us:  info@bailliestoncommunitycare.co.uk  
 

 

        Via our Suggestion Box which is located in our main reception 
 

 

    Via our website, using the comments & complaints section.  
 

 

 We are now on twitter, please follow us @BailliestonCare 
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